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16 June 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are writing to notify you that this year’s summer INSET day on Friday 3rd July is cancelled. It is 

vitally important that we continue to offer our Keyworker/Vulnerable students the daily provision 

that is so crucially needed, and also, we are particularly keen not to disrupt the Year 10 students 

having just got them back on site. 

To confirm: Friday 3rd July will be a normal school day.  Therefore, Yrs 7 to 9 Remote Learning, Yr 10 

Face to Face sessions, Yr12 Tutor appointments will all continue. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Kind regards 

The Bourne Academy  
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